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Hamilton, MT 59840-3114 

 
Bitterroot National Forest: 
 
 The Bitterroot National Forest now has installed native plant 
pollinator gardens on all four of its districts. In addition, each 
district has created a brochure providing interpretation of the 
unique aspects of their garden. In 2011 the forest decided to 
acquire large interpretative signs  to educate the public on the 
importance of pollinators, native plants, and the relationship 
between the two. 
 
In 2011: 
 
• Interpretive signs were ordered for all four districts having 
pollinator gardens.   
 
•Each sign will be placed directly at the pollinator garden site 
to provide information to forest visitors. 
   
•The signs will be placed into the ground in November,  2011 
unless weather interferes.  Otherwise they will be placed into 
the ground in spring 2012. 

 

Year  awarded:  2011 

Project completion: 2011 

FY11 Expenditures:                         
$5,250.00 (NFN3) 

Partners:  R1 Native Plant 
Program  
 
Contact:  
Robin Taylor-Davenport          
406-363-7172 

Figure 1 &2.  Portions of the 
interpretive panel.  
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